



Greetings from Geng Tan

M.P., Don Valley North

OTTAWA September 22, 2016

Mr. and Mrs. Moeini, Group of Gold Line, 300 Allstate Parkway, Markham, Ontario, L3R 0P2

Dear Gold Line Family,

I am pleased to offer my best wishes to you and your family (including your 250 employees) today as your privately-held firm, **Group of Gold Line**, celebrates 25 years of connecting newcomers to Canada with family and friends back in their country of origin.

Congratulations on your success both in the Canadian calling-card business and in scaling up to incorporate new technologies including: internet calls, web printing, live-streaming, and cloud hosting. As the first Mandarin-speaking Member of Parliament elected to the House of Commons, I was thrilled to read that your family has always insisted on operating a 24/7 in-house call centre staffed with employees who spoke Farsi, Arabic, Kurdish, and Mandarin.

Your family-run business is a textbook example of the **Canadian immigrant success story**. I am reminded of a famous quote by the wife of Norman Vincent Peale, author of "The Power of Positive Thinking". Ruth Stafford Peale summed up the secret of success in six short words: **"Find a Need and Fill It"**. As an MP, I always keep in mind that the small daily challenges I face are often the same as those faced by others in our community. You saw a need 25 years ago and, today, your vision of a more united world has become reality. I wish you all the best, as your family celebrates your firm's 25th anniversary today.

Sincerely,

Geng Tan, Ph.D. Member of Parliament Don Valley North